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COMP/M.4966 - CINVEN / COOR MANAGEMENT SERVICES

SECTION 1.2

Description of the concentration

The Commission has received notification of a proposed concentration pursuant to
Article 4 of Council Regulation (EC) No 139/2004 (the �Regulation�). On 31
October 2007, Cinven entered into an agreement with Coor Service Management AB
(the "Target") with the intention to acquire, upon completion, 100% of the Target,
thereby granting Cinven sole control over the Target's activities within the meaning
of Article 3(1)(b) of the Regulation.

Cinven is a part of the Cinven Group, a venture capital business engaged in the
provision of investment management, advice and services to a number of investment
funds (including pension funds and private equity funds).

The Target is a Swedish company active in the provision of facility management
services.

The notified concentration does not give rise to any affected markets within the
meaning of the EC Merger Regulation.


